
 
 
Verein für Umwelt- und Nachhaltigkeitsbildung  
GLOBE-Deutschland e.V. – Stiller Winkel 19 – 33104 Paderborn  

Paderborn, den 19.01.2024 

New Developments for the GLOBE-Program in Germany 

Dear friends of the GLOBE program,  

since 2008 (officially since 2011), we – the GLOBE-Deutschland e.V. association – and I, as the program coordinator, 
have represented the international GLOBE program (www.globe.gov) in Germany. We took on this out of conviction 
for the quality of the program and its usability in schools and youth groups in collaboration with many representatives 
of science and industry and have since then consistently worked on projects in the program.  

Due to age reasons, we are handing over coordination to the Science College Overbach and the new national 
coordinator Annika Loevenich on January 1st, 2024. The GLOBE-Deutschland e.V. association will be dissolved by 
Easter, we will continue to be active as AG GLOBE-Westphalia as mentor trainers, trainers, project partners and 
contact persons. Our addresses remain the same. In the future, our communications will be available on the Science 
College Overbach website. The new center for the coordination of the GLOBE program will be located as GLOBE 
Germany in Haus Overbach, Jülich-Barmen, a change that we – the board of GLOBE-Deutschland e.V. – are very 
happy to implement.  

We think that the GLOBE program at the Science College Overbach will find a good place for its activities and further 
development in Germany. We very much hope that there will be continued great interest and good support for the 
international GLOBE program, from now on represented by GLOBE Germany and Annika Loevenich. We look back 
with satisfaction on 12 years of GLOBE-Deutschland e.V. and over 20 years of cooperation with the GLOBE program 
and we look forward to the good future of the program in Germany with similar satisfaction.  

Thank you to al for the good cooperation in the last years 

Best wishes  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Annika Loevenich   Anna Heyne-Mudrich 

Science College Overbach  GLOBE-Deutschland e.V.  

Haus Overbach gGmbH  Stiller Winkel 19  

Franz-von-Sales-Str. 1  33104 Paderborn  

52428 Jülich-Barmen  Sarek1@web.de 

annika.loevenich@cjd.de 

www.sciencecollege.de 
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